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Issue Date: September 10, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO COMMUNITY RESIDENTS 

MINISTIK SCHOOL REOPENING PHASE TWO:  

DAILY PART TIME IN SCHOOL/PART TIME REMOTE AT HOME LEARNING 

EFFECTIVE MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 21st UNTIL FRIDAY OCTOBER 23, 2020 

 

This memo is to provide our school community with notice that during the Committee of 

the Whole Board Meeting held on September 8, 2020, our Board of Trustees made the 

decision that Moose Factory Ministik School Reopening Phase Two:  

Daily Part Time IN SCHOOL/Part Time REMOTE AT HOME LEARNING 

will be effective Monday September 21, 2020 until Friday October 23, 

2020. This decision was made in consultation and with the full support of the local 

Pandemic Emergency Operations Team.  

 

We are excited to take this positive step towards students returning to school and look 

forward to welcoming them.   

 

In consultation with our local Public Health Centre, the required Health and Safety 

protocols have been put in place to ensure the safe learning and working environment for 

our students and school staff. As such, all students from Kindergarten to Grade 8 are 

required to wear personal non-medical or cloth masks while indoors at Ministik 

School.  

  

We are committed to working with our partners to keep our school community safe and 

well informed. Specific information and next steps for parents can be found on our website 

www.mfidsab.ca or by contacting the School and/or Board Office.   

Meegwetch! 

  

Irene Tomatuk                                                                                               Gord Daniels  

Chairperson                                                                                                      Supervisory Officer 

http://www.mfidsab.ca/

